#% NED UNIVERSITY

'

¢ of Engineering & Technology

Undergraduate Admission 2019

Notice
Postponement of Pre-Admission Entry Test 2019

This is for the information of all that the date of pre-
admission entry test has been rescheduled to 6%
September 2019 due to prevailing weather conditions.

Venue and Time of the pre-admission entry test will
remain same.
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